
December 2023 CAPA News – Concerns about Uploading Images
- Current individual CAPA member survey (478 responses received):

A. Clean up the entry & recording system. Unable to see if you receive my
pictures or not (4 responses)

- Past individual CAPA member survey (138 responses received): no
responses provided to this topic.

- Current CAPA Camera Club survey (48 responses received): no responses
provided to this topic.

- Past CAPA Camera Club survey (8 responses received): no responses
provided to this topic.

Response: Thank you for these suggestions, and we appreciate the opportunity to
address each which are included in the responses below:

A. Clean up the entry & recording system. Unable to see if you receive
my pictures or not.

Most camera clubs in southwestern Ontario and elsewhere in the world are
utilize the current version of the EntryWizard online competition.

CAPA, has successfully employed this system for the past six years,
meeting and surpassing our photo competition requirements.

To ensure seamless operation and address any concerns, we have a
dedicated EntryWizard Specialist on our competition team and assists with
the configuration of the system to meet our changing requirements.
EntryWizard has proven to be a reliable and stable platform over the past
six years.

Regarding the image upload process in EntryWizard, it functions
appropriately, providing error messages an image fails to meet the
specified dimensions or in the case of a system error.

While some other online photo competitions systems notify entrants upon
successful image upload, the EntryWizard system currently lacks this
feature. We do not perceive a necessity to hire a programmer to add this
function.
During the image upload process for our competition, it is essential to wait
for the upload bar, located beneath the last uploaded image, to reach



100% before navigating away from the competition upload window. Refer
to the accompanying screen capture image below, which highlights the
100% maker and the image load bar.

If you navigate away from the competition upload window before reaching
100%, your images may not be uploaded into the competition.

To confirm the successful upload of your images, a simple method is to
navigate away from the upload window after the upload has achieved 100%.
Then reselect the competition from the Competition Submission webpage. If
your images have been successfully uploaded, they will be visible in the
respective competition upload window.


